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Sectoral services Contract signing 
"Feasibility study for upgrading the railway infrastructure 

in Constanța Port" 
 

National Railway Company "CFR" S.A. and S.C. Baicons Impex S.R.L. signed, on 
17.09.2019, the sectoral contract for services for the elaboration of the “Feasibility study 
for upgrading the railway infrastructure in Constanta Port”. 

The object of the contract is represented by the proper provision of the services for 
realization of the " Feasibility study for upgrading the railway infrastructure in Constanta 
Port ". 

The value of the service contract is 9,200,000 lei excluding VAT, to which VAT is added 
according to the legal provisions. The payments related to the contract will be provided by 
the European Commission from the Cohesion Fund through the Europe Interconnection 
Mechanism and from the State Budget. 

The period of implementation of the contract is 18 months from the issuing date of the 
starting order. 

The contract was awarded following an open invitation to tender, published in SICAP. 

The beneficiary of the contract is the National Railway Company "CFR" S.A.  
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